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Dear Friends,

Welcome to our services this morning. This morning we welcome Dr. Rick Singleton, Provost and Vice Chancellor to our parish. Dr. Rick is with us this morning for the Queen's College Appeal Sunday. There are envelopes for this in the back of the church and I ask for your financial support if you are able along with you prayers for the work of Queen's College. The support of the Church through the Queen’s College Appeal will be an important endorsement for the Church’s plan to prepare people for ordained and non-ordained leadership for the 21st Century. Queen's College has played an important role in my personal and professional life and I am very grateful that we have this theological institution here in our province. For more information on Queen's College and their programs please feel free to speak with me or check out their website at www.queenscollegenl.ca 
 





Every Blessing,







Reverend Jolene 

Anglican Cycle of Prayer
PRAY for:  The Anglican Church of Canada
Tri-Diocesan  Intercessions

Parish of Botwood

Rector - 
Awaiting Appointment 

Parish of Bonne Bay South

Priest-in-Charge - 
The Rev. Kay Short

8:30 a.m. Service - (BCP) Page 67
The First Reading: Genesis 9.8–17
Psalm: 25.1–9
Refrain: The paths of the Lord are love and faithfulness to those who

keep his covenant.
The Holy Gospel: Mark 1.9–15

Collect

Almighty God, whose Son fasted forty days in the wilderness, and was

tempted as we are but did not sin, give us grace to discipline ourselves

in submission to your Spirit, that as you know our weakness, so we may

know your power to save; through Jesus Christ our Lord, who lives and

reigns with you and the Holy Spirit,

one God, now and for ever. Amen.
10:30 a.m. Service 

See Handout 

Sunday Duties for Sunday, February 25h

Please check your schedules to ensure accuracy.

	Sidespersons
	Sound
	Counting
	Readers

	Team 10

Rex. H.


	Philip G.


	Bruce M.
	Team 10

R. Smith


Please note:

The Parish office will be closed on Monday, February 19th
Tax Receipts

2017 Income Tax Receipts: Now available in the back of the church until Sunday February 25, those left will be sent out in the mail. 

ACW Meeting

ACW will meet on Tuesday, February 20 at 10:30 am. All are welcome.

Thank you!

The ACW sends a big thank you to all who supported their Shrove Tuesday Supper. A great time of food and fellowship.
The sick 

If you know someone that is sick and would like to be placed on the sick list, contact the Parish Office.  Please ensure that you have their permission for their name to be printed in the bulletin before calling the office. Please let us know when they are well enough to be removed from our prayer list.

 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Food for Thought Project

The Conception Bay South Literacy Council, assisted by the Sunday School and Confirmation Class of St. John the Evangelist and in co-operation with the Conception Bay South/Paradise Community Food Sharing Association, is sponsoring its tenth annual “Food for Thought Project”. The purpose of this project is to encourage families to read with their children by providing gently-used children’s books to patrons of our local food bank. The project will run from February 14th until March 14th. Books should be appropriate for ages infant to twelve. There will be a book bin placed in the Parish Hall where families can drop off books on Sunday mornings. 

Sunday February 11 at 10:30am
Sunday Bulletins

The following dates are available if you would like to give the bulletin in memory of a loved one or in thanksgiving of an event in your life: February 25th , March 4th , September 9th , November 4th, 18th, 25th , December 2nd Please call the parish office (834-2336) or email sjtetopsail@nfld.net as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.

Pastoral Visitation

Reverend Jolene is more than happy to receive invitations for pastoral visits. If you would like for her to visit at your home or would like to meet in the parish office please contact Reverend Jolene in person, at home 834-5226 or you may email her at jolenepeters1@gmail.com If you are making a request on behalf of someone else please ensure that person has been asked for a visit beforehand as not everyone who needs a pastoral visit wants one. The same is true for someone you know who may be in hospital.

CBS/Paradise Food Bank is in need of the following:

Canned Fruit, 3 pkg Powered Juice, Canned Sandwich Meats (Chicken, Turkey, Ham (not Tuna)), Tin Soups, Jello and Chef Boyardee.  The Food Bank gratefully accepts for any financial donation, big or small.










